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GRAND LARCENY: 

THE NEW SHOOTERS 

WATERFRONT 

 

Surveillance Footage: http://youtu.be/aocfQIAK_-c 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a grand larceny that occurred 
in broad daylight at approximately 9:00 A.M. on Friday, August 15

th
.  The incident 

occurred at the New Shooters Waterfront restaurant located at 3033 Northeast 32
nd

 
Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Two unknown male suspects entered the parking lot of the business and dismantled 
twenty-five (25) individual decorative light fixtures. The light fixtures were located 
around the perimeter of the parking lot.  Once the suspects dismantled and cut the 
wires to each light, they placed them into black trash bags and fled from the business 
with over $5,000 worth of stolen property. 
 

This area of the business was equipped with security surveillance and the cameras 
captured the suspects committing the above offense, and then walking outside the 
view of the cameras. 
 

Anyone with further information regarding this incident or the identity of these 
suspects is encouraged to contact Detective Michael Benson at 954-828-6561 or the 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477(TIPS).   
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